                                  

May 5-9, 2014
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Forestry Day was on Friday.  The weather was beautiful and we learned a lot from the classes generously offered by the Forest Service.  We thank the Forest Service for offering us this informative program every year. 
YEARBOOKS

Don’t forget to get your order in for yearbooks.  As 5th graders it is their last year at KGH, and it would be great for them to have this final memory record of their grade school years. 

[image: image2.wmf]End-of-Year Carnival – Parent Help Needed, Please
[image: image3.wmf][image: image4.wmf] Keet Gooshi Heen Elementary School will be holding its Annual Keet Kids Carnival.  On the last day of school, each of the grades will be going to the gymnasium to play carnival games, dunking teachers, do a cupcake walk, and face painting.  This is an exciting event and a wonderful way to end the school year!  

[image: image5.wmf]The 5th Grade time is from 11:30 – 12:30. If you can help with this event, there is always a need for volunteers at a carnival game station or to make a dozen cupcakes or baked goods. We also need people to do face painting.  Volunteers are needed to help set-up Wednesday night and to break-down Thursday from 12:30-1:30 p.m.  Volunteer time slots are needed during the event times between 7:45 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. Please let us know how you can help make this a great end-of-the-school year event for our KGH students! Thank you!
Reports
We will finish up our Revolution Reports this week. The students have done an amazing job on them.  We have learned a lot from each one.   
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The students earned a class reward for great behavior in April.  They chose to have a no homework week this week.  The last two weeks of the school year I don’t give homework, mainly because of so many things going on including baseball practices, concerts, and dance practices.  So, with the NO HOMEWORK WEEK and no homework the last two weeks of school—there will be no more written homework the rest of the school year.  The students are still expected to read 20 minutes a night though.  We will also still work on spelling units. 

Subjects:

This week in Spelling we will cover words often misspelled because the vowels make a different sound in the words.  In Reading we will read about the Constitution, the Revolution and the colonies. We will also be working on Main idea, Summarizing, Connections and Elements.  Math continues to be focused on Geometry,  patterning and Problem Solving along with review of computation skills.  I will also begin end of the year assessments in all subjects as well as the final writing assessment. In Social Studies we will also be working on US Geography.  We also continue to work on our Mother’s Day projects. 
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May 11 – Mother’s Day
May 28 Last Day- Dismiss 12:30 (no lunch served)
Sandy Bradshaw   966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
[image: image9.wmf]Have you ever been on an Allen Marine Tour?  If you haven’t, you’ve been missing out.  Since Zia is in our class this year, we got a special tour!  We got to see a humpback whale, a grey whale, sea lion, and even a mink climbing on the rocks at Crescent Harbor.  Even though seeing all the animals was cool, my favorite part was throwing Mrs. Bradshaw a surprise retirement party.  We had made a book and song, and some people brought delicious snacks.  I wish I had a time machine so that I could go back in time and enjoy it a again.  Nicholas Oliphant
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Why do we have music?  This week in Music we talked about why we have Music.  Our class came up with lots of ideas.  Some of our ideas were entertainment, celebrations, mood changing, and so much more.  So, what do you think?  Why is Music important to you?  Zia Allen
[image: image11.wmf]Hey!  I can see my house from here!  This week we went on a boat cruise provided by Zia’s parents.  It was really fun because the day was really clear and the water was calm.  We saw a sunken ship and a cave.  For living things we saw a mink, a sea lion, a grey whale and a humpback whale.  It was Mr. and Mrs. Bradshaw’s anniversary too, so a nice surprise is that we got cupcakes too.  We also had a lot of snacks.  When we were coming in, a lot of people said they could see their houses.  The day was really fun.  Kiana Belcher. 
[image: image12.wmf]This week our Reading Logs were due.  Most people turned them in, but some people didn’t.  If we turn in our Reading Logs we can watch a movie based on a book.  This month we are going to watch a Revolution movie, “Johnny Tremain.”  I can’t wait to watch the movie.  (We have been reading the book in class.)    Hunter Littlefield 

[image: image13.wmf]“She was going to Montana, she was teaching students there.  She met Mr. Bradshaw with a pencil in her hair.  Reading, Math, and Writing, Spelling homework too, you’ve taught us all so much.  Mrs. Bradshaw, we love you!  Cha, cha, cha,” sand Mrs. Bradshaw’s class.  This week we went on a boat ride and gave Mrs. B a book and sang her a song.  Mrs. Bradshaw wanted us to sing the song again after we sang it and she looked like she was going to cry after she read the book.  Even though we are sad she us, we wish her well in Montana.  Delainey Steffes.  
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“Please….do we have to?”  said a sad kid.  Mrs. B told us we have to take some tests for the report cards since it is our 3rd trimester.  On Thursday we were supposed to take a measuring test, but Mrs. B, being so kind and nice let us skip it until next week.  That made the class happy.  Natalie Schwantes
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On Friday we are running the mile. I am so excited. Hopefully I do good.  Landon McGraw

